
2022 Steinbeck* Scholarship Recipient’s Thank You Stories 
Ana Conrad — The Eighteenth of Eighteen 

Dear LWML CNH, 
I have been working at 
Corewell Health here in 
Michigan inside the cancer 
center as a medical 
assistant since recently 
graduating from Dorsey 
College with a 3.8 GPA. 
Thank you for helping to 
make this happen with the 
$500 Steinbeck Scholarship 
for missionary kids that I will 
be putting towards my 
student loans. 

"#$%& Ana Conrad 
"#$%& 

 
 
*Footnote:  God’s Gifts at Work — The LWML CNH Steinbeck Scholarship Memorial Fund 
The Steinbeck Memorial Fund was established in 1970 following the death of Verna (Mrs. Karl) 
Steinbeck. Verna was Mission Hospice Chairman of the LWML CNH for 23 years, serving as host 
to missionaries and their families as they passed through the San Francisco area on their way to 
and from foreign mission fields. 
The Steinbeck Memorial Fund is specifically designed to assist in furthering the education of 
the children of overseas missionaries.  Recipients must be high school seniors or older.  Each 
applicant must provide a grade transcript, a brief autobiographical sketch and statement of 
goals. 
The LWML CNH Human Care Committee vets the recipients and the BOD administers the 
funds.  Money for this fund comes from love gifts, LWML CNH convention offerings and 
interest from Lutheran Church Extension Fund notes. 


